
 

 
 

 

 
 

The Commencement Ceremony will take place at UBC’s Chan Centre for the Performing Arts on Saturday, June 17th 

from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM.  Students should arrive no later than 12:00 noon to allow staff and students time to organize 

the processional.  Graduates and their families may want to arrive even earlier to take personal and family pictures in the 

Rose Garden.  The SLSS staff (teachers, support staff and administration) is working hard to provide the Class of 2023 
with a memorable ceremony to celebrate this momentous occasion.  More information regarding the ceremony will be 

provided to Grads in early June. 

 

Guest tickets for the Commencement Ceremony are being sold at a cost of $10.00 each.  At this point Grads are allowed 

to purchase up to 2 tickets each and put in a request at the office for more tickets.  Additional requests will be considered 

depending on availability.  Please note the purchase/payment dates: 
 

• Wednesday, April 26 @ 3:30 PM Round 1 Ticket Payment Deadline 

• Tuesday, May 09 @ 3:30 PM  Round 2 Ticket Payment Deadline 

• Monday, May 15   Round 3 Ticket Purchases Begin 

 

Please complete the bottom portion of this form and return to the office with your Round 1Ticket Payment. 
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Commencement Ceremony Ticket Request(s) 
 

 

Student Name:  _________________________________________     Pupil Number: _________________ 

                           Please Print Clearly 
 

ROUND 1:  Each Grad may purchase up to 2 guest tickets from our Business Assistant, Mrs. Campbell, 

in her office. 
  

• Tickets must be purchased by 3:30 PM on Wednesday, April 26 

    
No. of Tickets     _______________    @ $10.00      =     $ _____________ 

 

 

ROUND 2:  Each Grad may request additional guest tickets.  

• Requests must be submitted to the office or Mrs. Campbell, by 3:30 PM Wednesday, April 

26th.   Do not pay for your requested tickets at this time. 

• Grads will be told how many tickets they will receive on Monday, May 2nd. 

• Additional tickets must be paid for by Tuesday, May 9th at 3:30 PM.  Tickets will be made 

available for others to purchase if payment has not been received at this time. 

 
 

       I am requesting    additional guest tickets and understand that if demand exceeds supply, the following process  

       will be used: 
 

• Available seats will be distributed evenly to Grads submitting requests (e.g. 2 additional tickets per request) 

 

 
 

ROUND 3: Any remaining tickets may be purchased from Mrs. Campbell on a first-come, first-served 

basis beginning Monday, May 15. 
 

       Please Note:  The Grad Class of 2023 is a large group which may result in guest    

       tickets being sold out during Round 2.  

 

***You will receive your purchased tickets on Grad Rehearsal Day – Wednesday, June 14th.*** 
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